
 
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 1st May  9am Stay and Play session led by EYFS  

Pm – Year 5 and Year 6 Forest school session – children will need to bring old clothes and suitable footwear for 

outdoor (possibly muddy) learning. 

Friday 3rd May   9.15am Year 4 trip to Lancashire cricket ground  

PLEASE NOTE: THERE WILL NOT BE AN ACE ASSEMBLY NEXT FRIDAY 

In this week’s Gospel assembly, 

through the story of ‘The Good 

Shepherd’, Mr Cunningham 

helped the children to think 

about how they can love and 

care for others this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gospel Assembly   

This week’s ACE awards 
 

 

Attendance Matters 
 

 
Class Percentage 

Attendance 

EYFS 86.2% 

Year 1 91.1% 

Year 2 85.4% 

Year 3 95.6% 

Year 4 83.6% 

Year 5 85.6% 

Year 6 92.8% 

  

Well done to Year 3 who had the best 

attendance this week. 

Year 3 has the best punctuality this week 

with the least minutes late.  

Well done Year 3  
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We come to the end of another busy week at 

St Ambrose. Classrooms, trips, sports and 

outdoor learning have been a hive of activity. 

Next week is just as busy. Keep looking out for 

our social media posts and keep sharing them 

to promote our school in the community. 

 

Whole School Cancer Research Charity 

event  

We have lots of our staff and school 

community, that have or had someone close to 

us, suffer with cancer. As a school we have 

signed up to Walk 100 miles in May. In school 

we will use the school grounds to walk a 1 mile 

together. Staff will also calculate any 

additional miles they do.  

If you would like to support us by donating, the 

link (set up by Mrs Maguire) for our just giving 

page is below: 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/pa

ge/helens-giving-page-232508  

 

Snacks for breaktime 

Please can I remind you that children should 

only bring in fruit or vegetables for a break 

time snack. As a heathy and nut-free school, 

We won’t allow children to have crisps, 

breakfast bars, croissants, cheese dunkers at 

breaktime. Lunch boxes can contain these 

items, as long as they are nut-free.  

 

Reception and Nursery places 

We still have some places for Nursery and 

Reception in September. If your child is 

already in our Nursery and you haven’t yet 

applied for a Reception place, please contact 

the school office. They will direct you to the 

process that you need to follow 

 

Have a lovely weekend, God Bless,  

Mrs Waterworth  

A Message from Mrs 

Waterworth 

Fr Tierney warmly invites you to the 

weekend Masses at St Ambrose. This 

week’s Mass times are: 

Saturday 5.30pm (Vigil) 

Sunday 10.30am – 

If you would like to contact Fr Tierney 

about Baptism or the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation and Eucharist (Holy 

Communion) 

Please use the email or phone number 

below 

Peter.tierney@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

0161 445 1653 

You can also follow the parish church X 

(formerly Twitter) @AmbbernRCParish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Happy Birthday this week 

Frankie & Mary  

 

A C E 

EY Coco Lily Cheyanne Avleen 

1 Kyara Harrison Ginevra 

2 Suliman Frankie Ava 

3 Cooper Isla Adriana 

4 Aniyah Zaayn Salman 

5 Gideon Caleb Aryah 

6 Raphael Amelia-

Grace 

Ruby 

 

Diary Dates 

 

St Ambrose Church 

 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/helens-giving-page-232508
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/helens-giving-page-232508
mailto:Peter.tierney@dioceseofsalford.org.uk


 

 

 

               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
   
   
  

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

  

Loving Our Learning Journey 

 
Summer 1 Week 3 of a great week at St. Ambrose and we are very proud of the learning that our 

children do.  

 

EYFS have loved making mud 

pies in the mud kitchen this 

week. 

 

Year 1 have loved have loved 

making a missing poster in 

Computing to develop their word 

processing skills 

 

 You can keep up to date with events at St. Ambrose by 

following us on different social media platforms: 

Facebook – St Ambrose RC Primary 

X (Twitter) - stambroserc 

Instagram – stambrose.m21 
 

Year 2 have enjoyed creating and 

evaluating their self-portraits 

made from clay. 

   

Year 3 have loved creating 

newsletters in computing this 

week 

Year 4 are loving investigating 

which drink decays enamel the 

quickest and how toothpaste can 

help protect our teeth. 

Year 5 loved making fire hats for 

Pentecost.  

 

Year 6 enjoyed developing their 

knot tying skills to make natural 

picture frames  



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St Ambrose Sport  

 

St Ambrose girls’ football team visited Goshen in Bury. They played in the tournament for the Greater 

Manchester Cup finals. We are proud to announce, after a tough competition, they came 2nd place! 

Wider life of school   

 

Knot tying skills at Forest school this week  

Tonight, our school football team are playing against Moston Brook. We will find out the result on 

Monday. Good luck Ambrose team!  


